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Letter from US Grant, III. June 10, 1931 
In this letter, Ulysses S. Grant III, Director of the Office of Public Buildings 
and Public Parks of the National Capital, is requesting that Booth’s 
Deringer and other assassination artifacts in possession of the War 
Department be included in the museum at Ford’s Theatre. 
 

     Letter courtesy of the National Park Service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


